Board of Medical Examiners
State of @klahoma

ot

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Telephone 848-6841
P.O. Box 18256
5104 N. Francis, Suite C
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73154-0256

March 4, 1987

James Vance Miller, M.D
812 12th Ave. NW
Ardmore, Oklahoma 73401

Re: Termination of Supervision
Dear| Dr. Miller:
by the Oklahoma State Board of Medical Examiners expired effec-

tive| 3-5-87. Public files regarding your practice have been
amenﬁed to show cessation of supervision.

F I'm happy to inform you that your period of supervision

As a medical doctor, you continue to be subject to the
Medit¢al Practice Act as well as the rules and regulations of the
Board. This includes providing information to Board inspectors
for an annual post-supervision update for the Board which will
occuy approximately one year from now. We will be in contact
with]you on that point at a later date.

Please accept our thanks for your cooperation with the
Board and its inspectors.

Sincerely

Michael Faifless
Director of Investigation
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cc: Mark R. Johnson, M.D
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